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Product Discontinuation Notice 
 
 

July 1, 2019 
 

 
Dear Valued Customer / Partner: 
 
Transition Networks would like to inform you of our plans to discontinue specific versions of our managed layer-2 
10/100 Fast Ethernet copper to fiber converters within our C2220 and S2220 product families.  Listed below are the 
discontinued part numbers along with their descriptions.  
 
Ion Platform Slide-in-Cards 
Discontinued P/N  Description: 
C2220-1011 10/100/1000Base-T RJ-45 to 100Base-FX 1300nm MM ST 2km 
C2220-1013 10/100/1000Base-T RJ-45 to 100Base-FX 1300nm MM SC 2km 

 
Ion Platform Stand-alone 
Discontinued P/N  Description: 
S2220-1011 10/100/1000Base-T RJ-45 to 100Base-FX 1300nm MM ST 2km 
S2220-1013 10/100/1000Base-T RJ-45 to 100Base-FX 1300nm MM SC 2km 
 
Last Order Date 
Orders will be accepted for the discontinued product through December 15, 2019, or while supplies last. 

 
Replacement Product: 
A direct replacement product will not be offered.  However the same transmission distances can be achieved with an 
open SFP converter (C2220-1040 or S2220-1040) and the appropriate SFP module to match your required fiber type, 
transmission distance, and need for DMI. 

 
Closing 
We look forward to new opportunities to support your networking requirements with our comprehensive product line.  
Should you have any questions, please contact your sales representative. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Transition Networks Management Team 


